
POLICY # 1.12 
DRUG FREE AND SAFE SCHOOLS AND COMMUNITIES  
 
In compliance with the Drug-Free and Safe Schools and Communities Act all 
employees are notified that the unlawful possession, use, or distribution of illicit 
drugs and alcohol on school premises or as a part of any school activity is 
prohibited. Any such action can lead to disciplinary sanctions up to and including 
termination of employment and referral for prosecution. Completion of an 
appropriate rehabilitation program may also be required.  
 
Compliance with these standards is mandatory. If employees need information 
regarding drug and alcohol counseling and rehabilitation and re-entry programs, 
please contact the Assistant Superintendent or the immediate supervisor.  
 
 


